
Saint Mary’s Catholic Church 
Parish Priest: Father Michael Bonaccorsi 
Landline 01889 562082 and mobile 07870981845 
The Presbytery, 11 Balance Street, Uttoxeter  
ST14 8JB 
Parish Website: www.catholicuttoxeter.org.uk 
Email: stmary.uttoxeter@rcaob.org.uk 
Guild Hall Booking Enquiries: Telephone Jean Edmonds-07894279510 

Parish School: St. Joseph’s Primary. 
 Head Teacher, Mrs Louise Sassi Telephone: 01889 562702 

In an emergency if 

Father Michael is not 

available, please ring 

Cannon Neylon: 

01785-223553 Saint 

Austin’s Stafford 

The ascension (hoB) 

 Saturday 4th May Feast of English Martyrs 

17.00 Mass – Peace  (AW) 

Sixth Sunday of Easter 5th May 

9.30 James McGuiness RIP 

Monday 6th May Easter Feria 

9.30 Mass- 

Tuesday 7th May Easter Feria 

9.30 Mass – Parents, teachers, Gov’ns 

13.00 Funeral Mass  Sue Higginbottom 

Wednesday 8th May Easter Feria 

9.30 Mass - Agostino Bavaresco RIP 

Thursday 9th May Solemnity of the 

Ascension  of the Lord. (Holy Day of 

Obligation)  

9.00 Mass in School 

18.30 Rosary 

19.00 Mass -  

Friday 10th May Easter Feria 

9.30 Mass – Samantha Gibson 

Second Collection for Catholic 

Communications this weekend 

Saturday 11th May Easter Feria 

9.30 Holy Souls (19)* 

17.00 

Sunday 12th May 7th Sunday of Easter 

9.30 Peace (AW) 

Bottles of Holy Water are available at the back of 

Church. These do NOT contain water for drinking.

The Parish operates in accordance with Statutory 

Safeguarding Guidance and National Archdioceses 

policies and procedures at all times. At present if you 

have any concerns, please contact the Diocesan 

Safeguarding team on 01212306240 or email  Safe- 

guarding is everyone’s responsibility, not just that of the 

few. We all need to play our part to keep people safe. At 

present we do not have a safeguarding officer – 

could you find time to help? If so, or for more 

information, please see Father Michael.

 Christian Aid Week:  A Cake sale at the URC 

church Saturday, May 

11th 

Please pray for the sick and housebound of 
the parish: Barbara Allen, Peter Edginton, Tori 
Roberts, Chloe Baker, Eileen Jones, Sheila 
Morrell, Annemarie Thomas-Banyard, Terry and 
Barbara Allen, Sean Devlin Margaret Mitchell, Stella 
Roberts, Holly Lindley, Mary Copestake, Natalina 
Ball, Janette Prince, Janette Colclough, Beth 
Munroe, Marie Sowter, Brenda (cont’d)  

Weekdays: Year B 4th – 12th May   Easter Season        

Cycle of Readings Year 2 Psalter Week 2       

Mass Intentions would be GREATLY appreciated. 

http://www.catholicuttoxeter.org.uk/
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    9th May to the 19th   2024. Any newsletter Inserts to sallypmh@btinternet.com by Thursday please. 

Hammersley, Joan Mern, Josie Goodwin, Hannah 
Prince, Fr. Fred, Betty Chadwick, Paul Gascoigne, 
Julie Broadbridge, Kevin McAuley, Eamon Dooley 
and John Wood. 
 

Vocations Rota 5th – 11th May 

Sun. Alan;  Mon Tina M;  Tues. John 

W;  Wed. Peter A ;  Thurs. James W;  Fri. 

St. Joseph’s Sch;  Sat. Brenda G. 

International Prayer for Peace 
  

Lead me from death to life, 
from falsehood to truth 

Lead me from despair to 
hope, from fear to trust 

Lead me from hate to love, 
from war to peace 

 Let peace fill our hearts, our world, our 
universe   

 

Saint Joseph’s School 

Invites Parents and Parishioners to join the 

children for  

‘Stay and Pray’ sessions. 

In turn, each class plans collective worship 

in groups and then delivers them. 

This takes place from 3.10 until 3.25 

The following dates are: 

Year 4 on the 16th May 

And Y6 on the 20th May 

Please pray for those whose anniversaries 

occur at this time: May 5th – 11th  

Reginald Lane, Fr Donal O’Connor, Tino Bavaresco, 

Father Walter Jôret (PP), Father Richardson, Bridget 

McCabe, Ruth Birch and Marlene Foulds. 

Edge is asking for Adult help to be all or 

part of the help for the monthly sessions in 

Alton 

Edge@Alton is a youth group for young 
people across the parishes of the 
Staffordshire Moorlands in school Years 
6-9. We meet once a month in Alton on a 
Sunday afternoon from 3:15pm to 
5:15pm. In order to enable our 
committed young people to continue to 
meet for fun, friendship and faith we 
need more adult helpers.  

Please could you volunteer to 
help us?! We are looking for core 
team who will be at most 
monthly meetings, as well as 
adults to occasionally help - 
perhaps just twice a year. If you 
feel you could help, please contact us by 
emailing edgeatalton@gmail.com We’d 
love to hear from you! Anna, Jane, Filip 
and Grace. 
 On May 12th we are going for a walk in 
the beautiful Churnet valley from the Soli 
Centre to Ramblers Retreat, (June we are 
away on a trip – the KYT It’s a Knock Out 
diocesan youth groups challenge day), 
and in July we’ll be in Alton on July 14th. 
annahoward@kenelmyouthtrust.co.uk 

Youth Ministry Development officer North Staffs 

Poster in the Porch 

 

 

 

Sunday 28/4/24 
 
Gift Aid            £  64.00 
Non Gift Aid    £152.97 
Total                 £216.97 
 

The Easter Garden donations 
raised £72,35. 

Thank you to anyone who 
contributed. 
If you are thinking of donating each week by  
standing order, there are some new forms at 
the back of church or with Father or with 
Sally H. Just ask. 

"Let the Church always be a place 

of mercy and hope, where 

everyone is welcomed, loved and 

forgiven."  

Pope Francis. 
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